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	October 11, 2011

Office of Electricity Delivery and Energy Reliability (OE-20)
U.S. Department of Energy
1000 Independence Avenue, S.W.
Washington, D.C.  20585

Dear Sir/Madame:
	Enclosed please find two copies of a document entitled “Motion to Intervene and Comments submitted on behalf of the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio” to be filed in Docket No. PP-230-4, In re International Transmission Company dba ITCTransmission.  We note that the comment date in Docket No. PP-230-4 has been extended to October 14, 2011.  Accordingly, these comments are being resubmitted in this docket.
	Upon receipt, please date-stamp one of the copies and return it to me in the enclosed, self-addressed, postage-prepaid envelope.
	Thank you in advance for your assistance.
Sincerely, 
/s/ Thomas W. McNamee
Thomas W. McNamee
Assistant Attorney General
Public Utilities Section

614.466.4397 (telephone)
614.644.8764 (fax)
thomas.mcnamee@puc.state.oh.us

180 E. Broad St., 6th Floor
Columbus, OH  43215-3793
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